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In this week's Bird's Word:

Message from Mrs. Behnke:  Game Day December 21

Bird's Word - new archive

From the District:  Kindergarten Enrollment

Flyers

December and January lunch menus

Winter break is December 22 - January 2.

School resumes January 3rd.  

Message from Mrs. Behnke

Game Day - December 21

One of our School Improvement goals is related to

community building. There is no better way to build

community than through play. Next Wednesday we will be

spending time in our classrooms playing games together. Your children are welcome to

bring in their favorite card or board games to play with their classmates. I am looking

forward to joining students in a game or two. 

I hope you and your family have a nice winter break. Have time to play together as a

family too. We will see everyone back in the New Year - yes, 2023 is just a few days

away. 

 

Bird's Word archives

If you are interested in reading older issues of the Bird's Words

they're now saved on our new webiste at this link under

Falcon Heights, Stay Connected, Communications. Happy

reading!

From the District

23-24 Kindergarten Enrollment & Option School Lottery

If your child will be five by September 1, here's some things you'll need to

know about kindergarten in Roseville:

PreK is an Early Childhood program so all families will still have to go

through the kindergarten enrollment process regardless of PreK

placement.

Students always have a spot and transportation to/from their

neighborhood school. 

If you live outside the Roseville attendance area, you can apply for

open enrollment and you may need to complete a 23-24 Option School

Lottery form. 

The 23-24 Option School Lottery is open now and closes January 27.

Requests will be processed the week of January 31 and letters with

next steps will be mailed the week of February 6.

The Welcome to Kindergarten enrollment event will be held at all

elementary schools (except for Harambee) on Thursday, February 16, 6-

7:30pm; and at Harambee on Tuesday, March 14, 6-7:30pm.

 

Reach out to the Central Enrollment team at enrollment@isd623.org or 651-

635-1626 with questions. We are so excited to meet your students!
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